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September 2, 2016 

 

Mr. Hiroshi Komoriya                                                                                

President  

Hotel Barmen’s Association, Japan                                                                                                

Tokyo, Japan                                                                                                          
                                                                                        Mr. Komoriya: Chief Bartender of the Hotel New Otani Tokyo 

Dear Mr. Komoriya,                                                                                            

 

I have sent a letter about our study to the Hotel Barmen’s Association, Japan several times. I am the Doctor and Chairperson of Sports in Japan. It is my pleasure to introduce our 

academic homepage “chairperson. jp” which is visited from all over the world including China (??).  For your information, I will have informed about the “Chairperson 20th 

Anniversary Treatise” which is an unconventional style (not a full paper style) to the professors of the University of Tokyo in 2012, Harvard University in 2013, Oxford University in 

2014 and Paris University in 2015 for the “Doping-Backdoor Theory,” the general managers or assistant general managers of hundreds of four or five-star hotels around the world for 

the “Chairperson Cocktail” and the regular members of the Vienna Philharmonic Orchestra for “My Way” in (2010 and) 2016.  “There are one and only theory and cocktail for 

universities and hotels in the 21st century.”   

                                                              

In Japan, Waseda University, the sole first-class private university, does not use the entrance-examination broker and 70 ~ 80% of the undergraduate 

students have a brain. Dr. Kaoru Kamata, present President of Waseda University and his henchmen spoke ill of me at Waseda University, “We 

(Waseda) can’t accept Dr. Shida’s way of conducting his research. He promotes his research on the floor, not on the stage …” behind my back on July 

10, 2006.  From a bitter (not sweet) view point, three-fourth of undergraduate students of Waseda University are strong and one-fourth of them are 

weak, like Keio University which is the third-class private university to use the entrance-examination broker. “Quarter Weak (San-kyou, Ichi-jaku).” 
The University of Tokyo is the best one among about ten first-class public universities which does not use the entrance-examination broker and 100% 

of the undergraduate students have a brain. Two professors of the University of Tokyo gave their historical and traditional ‘Academic Harassment’ to 

me at the University of Tokyo. They dropped their head abruptly towards me on March 14 and May 22, 2012. For your reference, Fukushima  

University and my old school, Mie University are near first-class public universities which do not use the entrance-examination broker and 90% of  

the undergraduate students have a brain.   
 

President Komoriya, it would be grateful if the Hotel Barmen’s Association, Japan is interested in my research. These serious situations for our study in the academic field in Japan had 

been reported to the Board of Directors of the Japan Society for Medical Education on May 30, 2015.  Please feel relieved, but a little.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Yukihisa SHIDA (M.D., Ph.D., Mie University, Japan) 

The Doctor and Chairperson of Sports — the fastest pace in history 
Team Doctor of the Japan Table Tennis Team (1990-1994)                            

Chairperson of the International Table Tennis Federation Sports Science Congress (1991)  
 

I stayed at the Hotel New Otani Tokyo on July 2 and August 27, 2016.  I appreciated that you took a picture with me at the main bar Capri of Hotel New Otani, and said, “Dr. Shida, I 

(Mr. Komoriya) recommend that you continue to promote the ‘Chairperson Cocktail’ in the world” on August 27, 2016.  
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